
DOZO brochure 



Road safety at the 
Drop off Zone 
(DOZO) at Boronia 
Park Public School 

Key road safety messages: 

• Students MUST be able to undo and do
up their own seatbelt independently.

• Parents MUST STAY in the vehicle at
all times

• In the morning say your goodbyes and
have all belongings ready to go by the
time you pull up in DOZO.

• In the afternoon, if students have not
arrived at DOZO, parents will be asked
to drive around the block

Boronia Park 

Public School 

DOZO 

DO’S AND 

DON’TS

We want all our 

students to arrive 

safely to school and 

leave safely in the 

afternoon. 

As part of PDHPE our students 

learn about road safety. Please 

support your child’s learning by 

talking with them about: 

• being a responsible and safe

road user

• how to be a safe passenger

• obeying road rules.
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What is DOZO? 

DOZO- Drop off Zone

DOZO is the School Drop Off Zone, 

where parents can drop or pick up 

students before and after school.    

Students must exit the car on the school 

side of the car, NOT the traffic side. 

Where is it? 

DOZO is located on Earl Street. 

Earl Street 

When picking up in the 
afternoon 
• Students will wait with teaching staff at

the DOZO gate.

• Parents wait in the car in the DOZO line,
moving their car forward as the line
progresses. Parent must ensure their
family name is on display in clear writing
in the front window.

• Teaching staff will call out the name
displayed on car dashboard.

• If the child is not at DOZO,
parents/carers must move on and re-
enter at the end of the DOZO line.

• Students will be escorted to the front 2
cars. Staff will open the rear passenger
side car door for students.

• Students are responsible for fastening
their own seatbelts.

• Staff will pass student bags through the
front passenger window whilst students
buckle up.

• Car safely exits DOZO.  Do not pull out
before car in the front leaves.

When dropping off in the 
morning 
• Cars pull into the drop off zone filling

the space up to, but not covering, the
driveway of 24 Earl Street, or behind
cars already stopped.

• Parents and carers need to ensure
students have all their belongings with
them and goodbyes have been said so
that students are ready to exit the car
immediately after it stops.

• Students must be able to collect their
own bag and shut the car door as they
exit.

• Parents must always remain in the
car.

• Students enter the school through the
Earl Street gates.


